
NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT  
AND INTRODUCTORY OPEN HOUSE

ABOUT THE STUDY
Extending the planned 
Hurontario LRT from the 
Brampton Gateway Terminal at 
Steeles Avenue to the Brampton 
GO Station is a key transit 
priority and city-building project 
for the City of Brampton.

The Study involves evaluating 
alternative LRT routes along two 
corridors – Kennedy Road and 
McLaughlin Road and any sub-
options, including” alternative 
alignments, underground or 
elevated sections, road widening, 
shared running, and one-way or 
two-way loops. 

DROP INTO OUR OPEN HOUSE
The Open House will provide 
information about how the 
study is being undertaken. You 
will have the opportunity to 
provide input on the preliminary 
alternatives and share ideas with 
the project team. Information 
about how this project relates to 
ongoing City initiatives will also 
be available.

brampton.ca/LRTExtension

GET INVOLVED
Public input is important.  
For background information and to sign  
up to receive email updates, visit us online.

DATE Wednesday, April 25, 2018

TIME 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

LOCATION Brampton City Hall Atrium 
2 Wellington Street West


